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16 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new Year Lead for Year 7. I am very excited 
to be given the opportunity to work with a year group about whom I have heard great things, and to 
continue the fantastic work that Mr Flores has been doing. I will officially be taking this post as of the 6th 
June 2022.  
 
To give you some brief information about myself, I have worked at St Mary’s since September 2021 as an 
English Teacher and a Year 11 Tutor. I previously have been a form tutor to both Year 7 and 8, and am very 
excited about taking on this role. I am passionate about the Christian Vision of the school, that we are ‘the 
rich soil in which seeds flourish and roots grow’ and I want to ensure that every child has a fruitful and 
rewarding experience during their time at school, and that every single child in Year 7 gets the best support 
available, to be the best they can be.  
 
The positive feedback and high number of reward points that have already been achieved this year are 
testament to the potential of this year group, and it is my intention to maintain the high standards that Mr 
Flores has already embedded.  
 
I would like to assure you all that I intend to have an open and honest relationship with all parents and 
carers, as I view this as an essential part of an effective Year Lead. I will endeavour to keep you fully aware 
of all the successes as well as any lapses in academic achievement and behaviour.  As a parent myself, I 
understand the trust you place in a school to look after your child, so please know that any concerns will be 
treated with the care and attention it deserves.  
 
I look forward to getting to know you all over the coming year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

J Compton 
 
Mr Compton 
Year 7 Lead 
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